
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/5/2011 2:42:14 PM

'Simon, Sean A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Shiloh III - Notice to Increase Contract Capacity

Sean:

As an FYI, PG&E has agreed to exercise its option to increase the contract capacity under the PPA to 
100 MW. See attachment document. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

«...»

Redacted
Regulatory Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.

Redacted
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